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IMPORTANT DATES! 
The last dates for making             
applications to schools are: 
Secondary School applications by  
Friday 31st October 2025. 
Reception applications by Thursday 
15th January 2026. Even if you    
currently have a place in Yorkmead 
Nursery you still need to apply for   
reception! 

Welcome to this term’s family support and well-being newsletter. 

This year we are continuing to offer the services 
of our family support worker, Mrs. Marina Shaw. 
Marina has already helped many families. She is 
able to offer practical support and advice for a 
range of issues from, housing to financial,   
behaviour and special needs. 
If this is a service you might be interested in, 
please contact Mr. Neale-Crane  or enquire at the 
school office.     

 

Friday 10th October is  

World Mental Health Day. 



We are delighted to share that Yorkmead J&I School has 
been selected to work with Compass Birmingham MHST. 
This will enable us to offer a wider range of mental 
health and wellbeing support for our pupils, whilst also 
offering placements for Education Mental Health        
Practitioners. 

New service coming soon! 





World Mental Health Day. 





Please remember, if there are any areas in life that you are 
struggling with our family support worker will be able to offer 
support and advice. 

Mr. A Neale-Crane (Assistant Head Teacher and Pastoral Care 
Lead) 

Looking for family support? Explore an interactive map of 
local support services provided by Spurgeons, includes 
parenting, child and baby groups, mental health and job 
support, along with many other excellent services.  
https://spurgeons.org/how-we-help/find-support/ 

Further Information ... 



From here you can access the Community Hub, which has 
lots of excellent links for family support concerns, health 
and wellbeing, money and debt, and cost of living. 

Birmingham Adult Education Service 

https://www.learnbaes.ac.uk/community-hub 



 

https://forwardthinkingbirmingham.nhs.uk/ 


